

Priory School

(Foundation)

Orchard Avenue, Slough, Berkshire, SL1 6HE www.prioryschool.com Headteacher: Mrs H Foster

7th October 2025

Dear Year 5 parents/ carers

Year 5 Sharing Assembly

In collaboration with Mrs Shaw, the Year 5 Team would like to invite you to attend a sharing assembly hosted by our pupils.

During the event, the children will perform WW2 songs learnt in music lessons and share some of the work that they have produced throughout this half term.

Following in the footsteps of those who brought communities together throughout the war, tea, coffee and cake will be provided (donations enthusiastically accepted)

The performance will take place on Friday 17th October and tea, coffee and cakes will be available from **2:00pm**. **The performance will start at 2.15pm**

https://forms.cloud.microsoft/e/sCBSxxyPRS

Please contact Mrs Saroay on the <u>year5@prioryschool.com</u> email address if you have any further questions.

Yours sincerely

Year 5 Team

Contact: Telephone: 01628 600300 office@prioryschool.com







